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Some of our WOW Learners on show. Well done all!  

Dear families, 
This week, we were visited by Ofsted and Mr Tony Bradshaw, who was 
the lead inspector. He spoke to leaders, teachers, support staff and the 
children. He visited lots of lessons, visited the dinner hall and went out 
on the playground. He also looked at surveys from children, teachers and 
staff. It was a thorough 2 day inspection. The report is now being      
written and will be sent to us at the end of February / beginning of 
March. Can I thank all parents for your support and reflection - we      
really do appreciated it. Thank you also to the children and staff who 
showcased their all over the 2 days. Have a great weekend everybody; 
well done! Best wishes, Mr Russell 

WOW Learners: 
26th January 2024 / 2nd February 2024                                                   
Ash: Eliza U and Enzo A 
Elm: Grace A and Roman G 
Oak: Percy M and Maddison A 
Elder: Jessie C and Orla L 
Holly: Rayan Z and Everly W 
Maple: Darina S and Noah H 
Aspen: Santino O and Damon E 
Cedar: Fletcher W and Travis M 
Rowan: Michal W and Tanaiya S 
Chestnut: Chester J and Jay T 
Sycamore: Nicola K and Lilith S 
Willow: Kai G and Max C 
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Attendance so far (up to 2.2.24): 
 

 

Year 3: 95.3% 
Year 4: 96% 

Year 5: 96.2% 
Year 6: 94.6% 

 
       OVERALL: 95.5%  

(TARGET: 96%) 
Best attending class so far is ROWAN 96.9%  

WELL DONE! 

 

Goodbye Ms Bhatia 
 

Next Friday, we say a sad goodbye 
to Ms Bhatia. Ms Bhatia has been 
at Edge Hill for a number of years 

but is now ready for a  new              
adventure (I hope this involves 

making cakes as she is an               
absolute whizz). Thank you for all 

that you have done over the years - 
we will miss you so much! 

Reading at Edge Hill 
This year, we have really started to inspire a love of reading within our         

children. Lots of rich, enjoyable texts have been chosen to captivate their     
imagination. Workshops have also taken place for parents, linked to reading 

and by the end of the year all parents will have been invited into our class ses-
sions. Take a look at the books we are studying currently in each year group!  

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Year 6 

Scooters 

Could we just ask parents to          
remind their children about        

scooter safety. Care needs to be 
taken by children when riding 
scooters to and from school          

especially when crossing roads. 
Parents have reported that some 

children are crossing roads             
unsafely. Take care all.  
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Date reminders: Spring term 



 

Year 3 learning 

By the end of year 3, children should be able to measure, compare, add 

and subtract: lengths (m/cm/mm).  

Year 3 completing some work on             
measurement. Some excellent maths work 

from them this morning! 
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Year 4 learning 

By the end of year 4, children should be able to measure 

and calculate the perimeter of a rectilinear figure. 

Year 4 completing some work on             
measurement too. They were on it! 
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Year 5 learning 

In geography, by the end of year  5, children should be using maps, 

atlases, globes and digital mapping to locate countries and describe 

features studied. 

Year 5             
completing a 

host of lessons 
today. These   

included a       
geography      

lesson, writing 
lesson and also 
a maths lesson. 
Lots happening 
across the day! 
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Year 6 learning 

By the end of year 6, children should be able to solve 

problems involving the relative sizes of two quantities.  

Year 6           
completing 
their maths 

learning based 
upon ratio and 

proportion. 
Some tough 

learning here! 
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